
 

13 November 2024                                                                                                      
 
Dear Families,  
 
KS2 (Year 3, 4, 5 & 6) Boxed Christmas Lunch 
 
It is time to let us know if you wish for your child to have a Boxed Christmas Lunch after we return 
from the pantomime on the Friday 13th December. Inside there will be a choice of sandwiches, a 
packet of crips, a Christmas cookie and a piece of fruit. Please be aware there will be no hot dinner 
served on this day. 
 
Please ONLY complete and return the slip if your child has sandwiches in year 3, 4, 5 and 6 and 
you wish them to have a boxed lunch. Please send the slip to the school office and make a payment 
£2.53 on ParentPay under school meals.  
 
If your child has dinners everyday OR is in receipt of a free school meals, they will automatically 
have a boxed lunch ordered for them. YOU DO NOT NEED TO COMPLETE THE SLIP. 
 
If we do not receive your slip and payment online by the cut-off date which is Wednesday 
20th NOVEMBER, a lunch will not be ordered for your child. We will not be able to take any 
orders after this date as this is the date that the cook supervisor will need to order the food. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Emma Estell 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
KS2 Boxed Christmas Lunch                                                                                         

                                                                                                           
My child ………………………………………………… in class …………………has sandwiches and 
would like to receive a boxed Christmas lunch on Friday 13th December 2024.   

 

I have paid online      
 
 
Signed………………………………..……………………………………Date …………………….                                                             


